Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira

From: Venus, Danielle

Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 5:16 PM
To: Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira

Cc: Dodd, Nikiya

Subject: FW: 87th Street repavement

Hey Yadira,

I was wondering if Public Works is like licensing where correspondence can be “added to a file.”
I just wanted to see if we could get the very latest email below on the record.
Let me know your thoughts!

Dantelle Venus (she/they)

Legislative Assistant

Office of Alderwoman Nikiva Dodd, District 5
200 East Wells Street, Room 205

Milwaukee, WI 53202

Office: 414-286-3870

Email: Danielle. Venusi@milwaukee.gov

From: Rosin Bergdoll
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 2:09 PM

To: Venus, Danielle
Cc: Dodd, Nikiva; antjones21@gmail.com
Subject: Re: 87th Street repavement

Hello,

I'm reaching out to you again because | was directed to your office upon calling the Special Assessments

Department. We received notice of a public hearing for the improvement project on our street which allows for the
opportunity of public input on proposed projects. We already sent the postcard back indicating "yes"” to proceed with
the project and, as you know, feel very strongly that the city needs to move forward with project approval. My husband
and | are unable to attend this public hearing (May 18 at 9am) as it's during the middle of the work day. The Special
Assessments Department told me to contact my alderman so they can speak on my behalf. So, that's what | am doing. |
would very much appreciate representation during the hearing in favor of project approval. Do | need to do anything
else at this point? Thank you again for your responses and follow-up.

Rosin Jones
3766 N. 87th Street

On Mon, Mar 7, 2022 at 9:53 PM Venus, Danielle <Danielle.Venus@milwaukee.gov> wrote:

Good evening,
This was from the last postcard survey. This is old and the new postcard survey will override the last results.

Danielle Venus (she/they)
Legislative Assistant




